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Subject:

Attachments: Letter to Janet Napolitano 5.05.09.pdf

Marcia,

This is the letter that the governor sent to Sec. Napolitano in May that we discussed yesterday on the phone. Sorry that we 
didn't get you a copy sooner.

Jeff

Jeff Schilz
Policy Director and Staff Attorney
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 12267
Columbia, SC 29211
(803) 734-5225 (office)
(803) 734-5167 (fax)
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